
Awards Presented Cub Scouts Of Pack 123 I 

MADISON CUB PACK 123 were Award recipients 
at a Blue and Gold Reception Monday evening in 
Madison School’s Multi-Purpose Room. The 
Awards wjere presented to Cub Scouts of Den I, 
Pack 123" at Madison School Pack meeting by 
K. R. Booker, Sr., Training Director in the Red 
Rock District. 
UPPER CENTER PHOTO pictures Cub Scouts 
giving the Cub Scout Sign as a signal of Advance- 
ment in keeping with the National Boy Scout 
theme “Follow The Rugged Road—(1—r) Albert 

Kline, Franklin Geran and Training Director, 
K. R, Booker, Sr. Also pictured are Den Mother, 
Mrs. Hazel Geran, and Cubmaster RobertHume 
holding their training Certificates—IN UPPER 
PHOTO LEFT Boy Scout Red Rock District 
Commissioner, David Plummer is shown pre- 
senting Madison School’s Cub Pack Charter to 

Richard David, Madison School Principal. 
MADISON CUB PACK DEN MOTHERS are seen 

in Upper right photo. They are (1-r) Mrs. Ethel 

Cook, Mrs. Hazel Geraii, Mrs. ClimolaMayfield 
and Mrs. Kermit Booker who serves the Pack 
in an advisory capacity. 

EVERYONE was in complete accord in pay- 
ing tribute to the Madison School Mothers Club 
whose efforts made the reception such a glowing 
success—And special acknowledgment was made 
to the Mothers’ Club President, Mrs. Rosa 
Brewer for that wonderful and most appreciated 
cake that 
served. 

played a star role in the refreshments 
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Scouting is always thought of as hiking, camping and 
fun. But Scouting is more than this. It is a great force in 
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building good Americans, and developing finest character. 
\ ££ —_1_s__ 

PHONOGRAPHS 

Xw Your Authorized Decca Dealer For West Las Vegas 
LARRY’S MUSIC BAR OPEN 

SIGHT & SOUND CENTER 

1318 No. ”0" St. 384-8261 10 AM-10 PM 811 W. Owons 382-7300 


